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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #23-0496  
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Greg Chavarria, City Manager 
 
DATE: May 16, 2023 
 
TITLE: Temporary City Hall Relocation Discussion – (Commission Districts 1, 2, 

3 and 4) 
 

 
Colliers International (“Colliers”) and City staff will provide an update on temporary City 
Hall relocation solutions. Colliers has conducted a search for available office space and 
have identified potential locations that could be used as a temporary City Hall. 
 
As part of our phased approach for continuity of operations, City staff are utilizing currently 
leased office space in the short term, with plans to move to a temporary City Hall space in 
the intermediate term, and ultimately to develop a path forward for a new permanent City 
Hall in the long term. The temporary City Hall space will be critical to ensuring that City 
services can continue without disruption while we work on the longer-term solution. 
 
At this point, City staff require feedback from the City Commission on the potential 
temporary City Hall locations that have been identified. The accompanying presentation 
will include detailed information on each location, available office space, costs, and 
proximity to City Hall.  
 
 
Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this action. 
 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1-  City Hall Relocation Solutions (Medium Term) 
 

 
Prepared by: Angela Salmon, Assistant to the City Manager 
  
Charter Officer:  Greg Chavarria, City Manager 
 

 


